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                ALL MEETINGS   
     NOW AT CHS!  

NEW MEETING SCHEDULE  
Open at 6:30 PM for talking & trading;  

Meeting begins at 7:00.  

By arrangement with THE COLUMBUS 
HISTORICAL SOCIETY, we now meet at their 

headquarters:       717 West Town Street.         
It is easily accessed from the freeway as shown in this map 
(Town St. is labelled Rte. 62) Enter at the main entrance at 
the west side of the building. 

OPPORTINITIES! 
 

Guy has these openings on the show committee 

for COLOPEX 2023.  Please contact Guy: 

(gpurington@homesteadcos.com) 

 

1. Exhibit Co-Chair to help Ken Gilbert with 

the WSP Exhibition and Jury Arrangements 

2. Hospitality Co-Chair to help Maureen 

Thacker with Attendee Experience and 

Sustenance 

3. Advertising and Promotion Chair to 

identify and take Advantage of all possible Advertising Venues 

Sep 
   12  Youtube (Graham Beck) 

Incredible Rarities at the 

British Library (13:07) 

Sep  18  CPC Picnic   See other side: 

Sep 
 26  Regis Hoffman, Philatelic Judge (Zoom at 

CHS) 
“Letters to the Stars”  

Oct 
 10  William Grim The Philatelic Novels of Tito 

Perdue 

Oct 
 24  Youtube (Graham Beck) + Fascinating 

Soccer Tidbits from Rick 

England World Cup 1966 

Stamps (6:31) 

 
Hello, Fellow Philatelists and Stamp Collectors! 

 

This will be short. There's not a lot of news right now. 
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Most of you know that Guy Purington does double duty as Show Manager for both the Worthington show and 

Colopex. He recently hashed out terms for the Worthington show, to be held December 9th and 10th. The only bad 

news about this that he has to train his THIRD Sales Manager (in three shows).  

 

While I am roasting in California, please organize a car pool and go over to Airpex 2022 in Dayton. Yes, this is the 

show with the excellent lighting held in the Electricians Union Hall, 6550 Poe Ave, Dayton. This show will be Friday, 

August 26th from Noon to 6 and Saturday, August 27th from 10 to 4. And make sure the dealers know you are from 

central Ohio.  

 

Yes, I will be at the Great American Stamp Show, aka GASS in Sacramento, CA. The long-term weather forecast is 

for high heat and no rain. We shall see if I melt. I do not know if anyone else from our area is going. 

 

Keep your albums and checklists handy, and your hinges dry. 

 

Van Siegling 

President, Columbus Philatelic Club. 

 

September 18, PICNIC at Jason’s    

    The picnic will occur at the home of 
 Jason Manchester, 1047 OBERLIN DR. 
614 457-1150    manchester.1@osu.edu 
 
Please bring a covered dish and a jovial 
disposition.  The club will provide tableware, 
meat, buns, and soft drinks. The activities will 
start at around 12.30pm with food at around 2 
pm. 
 
The Chapter 20 of The Germany Philatelic 
Society also will celebrate OKTOBERFEST 
with us.  
 
 

 

 

COLUMBUS PHILATELIC CLUB 

The Columbus Philatelic Club (CPC) was founded in Columbus, Ohio in 1925 to foster, develop and enhance the  

hobby of stamp collecting for the benefit of its members. The CPC is a chapter of the American Philatelic Society. 

Membership is open to all.  

MAILING ADDRESS: Columbus Philatelic Club, PO Box 20582, Columbus, OH 43220-0582 

CPC OFFICERS: President: Van Siegling; Vice-President: Rick Young; Secretary: Maureen Thacker; Treasurer: 

Walter Bauer; Immediate Past President: Jason Manchester; Columbian Editor: Jason Manchester. Board Members: 

Gary Eschelbach (2019-20), Ken Gilbert (2019-20), Ed Gosnell (2018-19) and David Gray (2018-19).  

DUES In a normal year DUES would be $10 per calendar year for regular members, $15 for husband and spouse and 

$5 for junior members (under 18 years of age). No dues for 2022. Payments may be mailed to CPC, PO Box 20582, 

Columbus, OH 43220-0582, or given directly to the Treasurer.  

EMAIL: information @colopex.com 

WEB: http://www.colopex.com 

 

The Columbian newsletter is published bi-monthly, starting with January-February. Articles and other information are 

solicited and always welcome. Permission is granted for other clubs to use articles or information in this newsletter as 

long as The Columbian is acknowledged as the source. 
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